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Friday 16th September 2022 
 

Year 1 Robin Hood Day 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

    On Thursday 13th October 2022 we would like to 

hold a Robin Hood themed day linked to our unit of learning this half 

term. If they wish to, children can come to school wearing a Robin Hood 

style hat or Maid Marian style headband. Please don’t go to any expense, 

homemade hats and headbands would be fantastic!  

We hope to use the Forest School area in the afternoon, so please can 

children bring a pair of wellies into school that day and depending on 

the forecast, a warm coat too.  

We hope the children are looking forward to it as much as we are! 

Year One Team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 


